PIMA COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS RAY CARROLL
130 WEST CONGRESS, 11th FLOOR COUNTY SUPERVISOR
TUCSON, ARIZONA 85701-1317 DISTRIETH
{520) 740-8094
(520} 740-2721 FAX

MEMORANDUM

TO: Robin Brigode
Clerk of the Board

FROM: Ray Carroll QM] M

District 4 Supervisor
SUBJECT: Addendum Item

DATE: April 9, 2013

Please place the following item on the Addendum for the Board of Supervisors meeting
of April 16,2013:

Presentation
Presentation of a memorial plaque to Sylvia Grajeda to honor her late husband, Ed
Grajeda, who worked at the Southeast Regional Park Shooting Range from 2009-

2013 and set the record with logging in 665 volunteer hours alone in the year
2010. He was a Line Safety Officer and then became a Range Master.

Thank you.
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IN
MEMORIAM

ED GRAIJEDA
RANGE MASTER
LINE SAFETY OFFICER FROM
2009-2013

Ed began his service with Pima County Natural Resources, Parks and Recreation as a volunteer
Line Safety Officer at Southeast Regional Park Shooting Range. During his first nine months, he
volunteered over 678 hours of service, 300 more hours than any other volunteer.

Ed worked diligently until the time of his passing. We were all blessed and honored to have
known and served with Ed; he will be missed.

In honor of Ed’s commitment to firearms safety and his dedication as an exemplary Range
Master, Pima County dedicates this ptaque on April 16, 2013, for Ed and his beloved family.



